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DEAN MARTIN NEUBERT DECLINES TO FORCE A RECOUNT 
 
[ELLINGTON, WI]  Dean Martin Neubert announced that his campaign for the 6th Assembly 
District, will not be seeking a recount.  Although the margin is within his right to do so, he did not 
want to put the municipal workers and the community through that process.   
 
“I am humbled with the amount of support I have received by so many people in district 6 during 
and since the primary election.  I do not think a recount is necessary at this time,” said Dean. 
 
When asked about his future in politics Dean stated “I am not sure where God will lead me at 
this time.  It was never my intent to be a politician from the start of this and that doesn’t change 
now.  I entered this race to make this state and our community a better place for our children.  If 
the opportunity presents itself to do that, my family and I will sit down and discuss what our next 
steps may be”. 
 
On the subject of a write in campaign Neubert said, “With the recent uncovering of hidden 
reports about the declared winner I am troubled by the lack of honesty and integrity he has 
shown over the course of his campaign.  He spent a substantial amount of money and 
resources covering up a record he did not want the voters to see.  I am exploring options and 
have been encouraged by many community members to pursue a write in campaign.  Write in 
campaigns are very difficult and would take the support of the entire community.  If the support 
is there, my family and I will have to take it into serious consideration”      
 
 


